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• Another wonderful month was had at The Center, however our numbers are 
slightly down due to the time of year! 

• Our daily trips to our new Shop and Save in Ayer have become very 
popular. 

• Many new faces are coming together for our dining out night at Tiny's.  
• Our home cooked meals have become so popular.  We must have a week 

notice in order to buy the correct amount f food for all to enjoy!!   
• Our Exercise class is huge and everyone is having a BLAST.  So great to 

see so many enjoying this program.   
• All monthly bills paid on time. 
• All monthly reports written and submitted on time. 
• Monthly newsletter written and out into the community before the 

beginning of the new month. New drop off location have been added 
around town. 

• I attended all of my monthly meetings. 
• Our Meals on Wheels (MOW) program seems to really grow this time of 

year, helping those who cannot get out of their home. 
• The fuel assistance program is in full swing, this is a huge help to our 

60+ers. And it is FREE!! 
• Our new Shop and Save is giving us wonderful baked goods and breads 

three times a week.  FREEEEEEEEEEE here at The Center every Mon-
Wed-Fri for our over 60+ers.  These will be delivered to The Center 
AFTER 9AM. Everyone is so excited to have this service returned. 

• The Bemis Thanksgiving was a huge success which was held on Devens 
this year for all of our 60+ers.  There were over 300 folks enjoying a 
Thanksgiving Dinner with all the fixens served to them for FREEEEEE. 

• Our first of two Christmas Tree Shoppe Trip was held and all seats were 
filled and everyone had a Blast!!!!  Michael does a super job with these off 
site trips, everyone just loves him!! 

• Once again I held Thanksgiving here at The Center for those who have NO 
ONE!  This year food was supplied by Hannafords of Lunenburg MA.  It 
was a hard day for me because more than half of my people from last year 
have all passed away...........it was sad for me.  Each year is so different here 
at The Center. 



• I had to publish in this month's newsletter our COA Winter Weather 
Policy....hard to believe it is that time of year AGAIN :-(.  

There is so much planned for the month of December here at The Center!!!  LOTS 
of dinners and fun are being planned for all 60+ers.  Everything is posted at the 
Center or listed in our monthly  newsletter. Everyone is welcome!!!!! 


